
CPAC District 3 Summary Report for January, 2018. 

The topic of conversation was the incidents at the Cariboo Drive and Cariboo Road. A member of CPAC3 
resides in that area and was really concerned about this. 

Areas near Edmonds Community School are very prone to jaywalking and this can be a problem for the 
young children who attend the School. Jaywalking is often noticed between Hall Ave and Walker by the 
Tommy Douglas Library. 

CPAC 3 is recruiting for new members. Two of our members had to leave due to University/school 
schedules and extra curriculums.  

 


